Rangeley @ HONRD

#pride is our secret ingredient”

June 20, 2017

Ms Miller:

My name is Robert Wentworth and I am the owner of the Rangeley IGA grocery store in
Rangeley Maine. Ihave been in business and have had an agency license since January
of 1994. We only recently started carrying “nips” in February of 2016. In the last year
we sold 4,785 units. This year we are on pace to sell over 7,000 units. Over the last
couple years, the bureau of alcoholic beverages has worked closely to try and increase
both sales and profits for everyone. It has been a successful partnership. The nips are a
fast growing part of my liquor department and I would hate to see them delisted. I would
like to strongly urge you to not delist the nips. If you have any questions, please feel free
to call me.

Thank You,
Bob Wentworth

Rangeley IGA
207-864-5089
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